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WELWYN HATFIELD COUNCIL 
COUNCIL MEETING – 17 SEPTEMBER 2020 
 
COUNCIL PROCEDURE RULE NO. 15 QUESTIONS – QUESTIONS BY 
MEMBERS  
 
Notice of the following questions has been received in accordance with Council 
Procedure Rule No 15:- 
 
 
1. Question to the Leader from Councillor Kieran Thorpe 
 

“As we slowly head towards the end of an unprecedented year of uncertainty, 
does the leader agree that planning and preparing for universal postal voting in the 
2021 local elections is a sensible preparation to undertake now to ensure elections 
can take place safely or at all in less than 9 months time? 


